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LEGACY CORNER
The Gift of Opportunity

Sarah Khan MA ‘06 hopes to instill in future students the 
same values she learned in the Organization and Leadership 
Master’s Program at the USF School of Education.
 
“It made me think about my values. It changed the trajectory 
of my career, and it made me think about the kind of leader I 
wanted to be,” she says.
 
As the daughter of a Pakistani immigrant, Sarah says the 
Jesuit experience at USF made her think about her own 
opportunities and how she could support first-generation 
students. 

To support them, Sarah and her husband, Peter Caravalho, established a bequest to fund 
scholarships for students in the School of Education. Although they are in their 40s, the 
couple wanted to plan their legacy early in life. 
 
“We decided to start the planning process early in life because we wanted to take charge 
of everything we really worked hard for up to this point and didn’t want to leave it up to 
chance.”

Explore the Latest USF News 
Discover Events Selected Just For You
Welcome Our Newest Legacy Society Members

To download the digital version visit 
giftplanning.usfca.edu/legacyINSIDE
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School of Management  
Silk Speaker Series 
The Silk Speaker Series includes key thought leaders 
on global affairs, the economy, and business. It is 
designed to provide learning opportunities and 
discussions for USF’s students, alumni, faculty, 
staff, and friends of the university. Check out some 
of the speakers from last year! 

Condoleezza Rice
Former Secretary of State 

Robert C. Merton 
Nobel Laureate 
in Economics

Steve Wozniak
Co-Founder of Apple Inc. 

On Thursday, June 8, senior Charlotte Taylor raced to 
a historic finish at Hayward Field, becoming USF’s 
first individual national champion in nearly 50 years 
after gliding to the finish line in the 10,000 meters. 

Along with standing alone as the only female to win 
a national championship at USF, Charlotte stands 
as just the third Don in history to become a two-
time first team All-American — the first to do so in 
multiple sports (2016, cross country).

EXPLORE USF EVENTS AND NEWS 
 Congratulations to the Class of 2017

Today, nearly 11,000 students are enrolled across five schools and colleges, 
which share a mission of preparing men and women to contribute to a 
multicultural world guided by a pursuit of knowledge, compassion and 
justice. 

In May, we welcomed more than 2,000 students to the alumni community 
that is now more than 100,000 strong! Because of donors like you, 
students from different backgrounds and academic interests have access 
to a transformative Jesuit education.

A NEW BEGINNING
The Dawn of Jesuits West 
 
Officially launched on July 1, Jesuits West is the newest province of the Society of Jesus in the United States, 
standing ready to serve as a force for good to God’s people in 10 Western states and beyond. 

Under the stewardship of Provincial Father Scott Santarosa, SJ, and a cadre of Jesuit and lay leadership and 
volunteer partners, Jesuits West is a broad network of approximately 100 ministries and works.  

The new province, which reunites the former California and Oregon provinces since their split up in 1932, will 
continue the Jesuit tradition of going to the margins of society to provide education, spirituality, and justice 
wherever it is needed. To read more about Jesuits West visit jesuitswest.org.



DAY OF THE DONS 2017
Growing the Next Generation of Donors
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EXPLORE USF EVENTS AND NEWS 
 Congratulations to the Class of 2017

Reliable fixed payments for life. 
Discover the benefits of gifts  
that pay you back.  

In exchange for your gift of cash, stock, or mutual 
funds you receive guaranteed, fixed income for life 
for you and your family. Discover the benefits: 

Attractive payout rates as high as 9%.

Immediate income tax deduction.

A great addition to your retirement plan.

If you would like to learn more about gifts that 
pay you income, please contact the Office of Gift 
Planning at (415) 422-4163. 
 
Calculate your gift today, visit  
giftplanning.usfca.edu/CGA

Please welcome our newest legacy 
society members:
 
Catherine Re ‘79
John Galvin ‘62
Carol Summerhays ‘74
Mary Driscoll ‘74
Keith ‘80 & Connie Granger
Gary Isoardi ‘74, ‘77
Judith Cohen 
Margaret ‘07 & Richard ‘67 Tempero
Brenda Nikolai ‘97
Robert ‘98 & Susan Olberding 
Dennis Black ‘68

USF recently received a gift from the estate of 
Helen Ross ‘59 to fund scholarships for nursing 
students. Helen’s dream was to provide students 
with the opportunity to participate in a first class 
education and go out into the world and help 
others. Helen’s gift will make the dreams of many 
nursing students come true. 

On April 6, 2017 USF kicked off it’s third annual 24-hour giving campaign 
known as the Day of the Dons. 

In just one day, 1,621 alumni, students, faculty, staff, and friends raised 
more than $520,000. USF crushed its goal of 1,500 donors in less than 
24 hours and to all who gave, thank you!  

The Day of the Dons campaign helps cultivate and energize future 
generations of USF donors! 

Upcoming Events Selected Just for You 
Alumni Weekend Sneak Peek
October 18  - October 22, 2017

Alumni & Family BBQ 
 
Gold Medal Lessons in Leadership 
featuring Olympians Jennifer Azzi, 
Brandi Chastain, Michael Johnson, 
and Kristi Yamaguchi.

Class of 1967 Golden Graduates 
Reunion Reception

Alumni Awards Gala

Alumni Mass at St. Ignatius 
 
For the latest information visit 
usfca.edu/alumniweekend  or
call us at (415) 422-4315.
 
 

Something from Nothing Exhibition
August 21 - November 15, 2017
Gleeson Library - Thacher Gallery

Exhibit features over 100 objects 
created by incarcerated Japanese 
Americans during World War II.

Free and open to the public.


